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CIRCULAR 

This is to bring to the kind notice of all students who have utilized the College Bus Service 

for the academic year 2021-22, that they have to pay the full bus pass amount pertaining to 

the academic year 2021-22. The student are requested to pay the pending bus pass amount 

immediately.   

 
  
 

                                                           
PRINCIPAL 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Copy to:  

1. All Concerned  

2. Digital Copy to the Website incharge to host in college website 

3. The File 

 


